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Keyes Library to relocate temporarily 

The Keyes branch of the Stanislaus County Library is scheduled to close July 27 in preparation 
for a move to a temporary location. The library is expected to open in the Keyes Community 
Center at 5506 Jennie Ave. Aug.7. At the temporary location customers will be able to pick up 
materials on hold and return checked out materials. During this time, library and county officials 
will pursue options for a new permanent facility. 

For more information, please call 209-558-7801. 
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